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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
If your child requires medication at school, the following information needs to be on the 
medication for it to be legally given to a student: 
 

 Full name 

 Date of Birth 

 Prescribing Doctor 

 Dosage 

 Visible expiry date 
 
 
For administering of regular medications, a Medication Authority Form (on the following 
page) needs to be completed with the Doctors signature.  
 
If your child needs antibiotics or short term medication, then a photocopy of the script 
provided to the school nurse is acceptable. 
 
All medication should be handed directly to the nurses either by yourself or the bus 
driver/aid.  NO medication should be put in a student’s bag. 
 
 
Thank you  
 
Kate, Grace and Krissy 
School Nurses 
 


